





Dear Parents/Carers,

We have recently reviewed our behaviour expectations at Kid's club. We will continue to communicate with you verbally (on the day) if there have been any difficulties but wish to make you aware of the following statement which is being added to our website and to the booking forms going forward.

Behaviour expectations

'We hope that your child will have a good time at Kid's club, but we do expect them to be responsible and courteous to each other and members of staff, and to follow given instructions. If deemed necessary, a short period of "time out" may be used. Serious incidents such as aggression will be recorded and kept on file and will be discussed with parents; if no improvement occurs the result could be the termination of the membership'.

We will do all we can to support pupils in understanding our expectations whilst ensuring the fun and freedoms the children experience are still maintained.

We thank you for your co-operation in this.

Kind regards

Helen Goodyear

Kids Club Manager